Hello Car Show Participants,

First of all thank you for volunteering to be a part of out Antique/Classic Car Show scheduled for Friday, September 19 at 2:00 in the Terraces/Meadows Parking Lot. We will have two different stations set up for the cars to rotate through so that the residents of both the Meadows and the Terraces get to hear each presentation (so everyone will give theirs twice). Each car owner will have about 20 minutes to present their car and any information you have about it. At our last car show several years ago we found that our residents enjoyed hearing about the history of the car, seeing photos of it before and after if you restored it, hearing about what a hobby of owning a car provides for you, and any other information you may wish to share. We also have a nursery and pre-school on our property and we are asking the car owners to have a slow drive by for the children to see the cars, but there will not be a presentation needed for them. If you have any questions please free to contact me at the number or e-mail below. I am here Mondays, Wednesdays and Fridays, so I can be reached on those days.

We are looking forward to meeting you and thank you again for helping Brookmeade to make this a success!

Sincerely,
Donna Marquardt - Activity Assistant
54 Brookmeade Drive
Rhinebeck, New York 12572

CommunityAtBrookmeade.org